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COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Tuesday, February 23, 2021 10:30 AM Room 307, House Office Building

The House Appropriations Subcommittee on General Government was called to order by the
Chair VanWoerkom.

The Chair requested attendance be called:
Present: Reps. VanWoerkom, Bollin, Allor, Lightner, Maddock, Fink, Sabo, Tate,
O'Neal.
Absent: None.
Excused: None.

Representative VanWoerkom recognized Ms. Alexa Kramer, Grand Rapids Chamber of
Commerce, who provided testimony on the MI Tri-Share Child Care Program and answered
members' questions.

Representative VanWoerkom recognized Ms. Cheryl Bergman, Chief Executive Officer,
Michigan Women's Commission, who provided testimony on the Michigan Women's
Commission and Michigan Tri-Share Child Care Program and answered members' questions.

Representative VanWoerkom recognized Ken Osborne, Budget Director, and Aaron Keel,
Legislative Liaison, Department of Treasury, who provided testimony on the FY 2021-22
Executive Recommendation for the Department of Treasury and answered members'
questions.

Representative VanWoerkom recognized Mayor Stephen Gawron, City of Muskegon, who
provided testimony on COVID-19 city income tax support and answered members' questions.

There being no further business before the subcommitee, Rep. Greg VanWoerkom adjourned
the meeting at 11:55 AM.
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